
{01632230-1 }  

Reason for STA Extension Request 

 Combined Communications, Inc., licensee of KLRR(FM), Redmond, Oregon, FCC 
Facility ID No. 12510, respectfully requests extension of its current Special Temporary 
Authority (“STA”) (See LMS File No. BSTA-20220418AAE). The licensee originally requested 
its STA to operate at reduced power (approximately 1.6 kW ERP) with a temporary replacement 
transmitter due to problems with its previous transmitter. The licensee is still in the process of 
obtaining a replacement transmitter and anticipates that the replacement transmitter will be in 
place in early 2023.  


